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CUSTOMS MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR

No. 220~ 2020

To:  All Deputy Commissioners
All Service Directors
All District/Port Collectors
All Others Concerned

SUBJECT: LIFTING OF DEFINITIVE SAFEGUARD MEASURE ON
IMPORTED TESTLINER BOARD

In a letter dated July 21, 2020, Atty. Luis M. Catibayan, Director, DTI, requested
the Bureau to issue the relevant order to stop the collection of definitive general
safeguard duty for importation of Testliner Board from various countries classified
under AHTN Codes 4805.2400, 4805.2510 and 4805.2590.

Considering that DTI Order dated August 19, 2016, circularized under CMC
No.125-2016, provides that the last year of the imposition of the definitive safeguard
measure for imported Testliner Board under the above AHTN codes is from 18 June
2019 to 20 June 2020, the same is hereby ordered lifted.

For immediate implementation.

For records purposes, please confirm the dissemination of this Circular
throughout your Offices within fifteen (15) days from receipt thereof.
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